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Minutes of the Sycamore Township Special Events Committee Meeting   

June 27, 2022 
 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:03 p.m.  
 
Present for the Meeting were Chairman Jason Petty, Lisa Bass Hodge, Holly Talmage, Joe 
Mueller, and Brent Grunow. Megan Dollenmeyer was absent.  
 
Street Food Expo Report 
Mr. Petty stated that the Street Food Expo event was well attended through the entire day with 
the largest crowds in the evening. Mr. Petty explained to the committee that 38 food trucks 
registered for the event, and the food trucks who participated in the competition were judged 
on appetizer, entrée, and dessert. Not all food trucks entered the competition. Mr. Petty did 
not have information from the Queen City Mobile Food Truck Association on totals or winners 
of the event. Mr. Petty asked Vice Chair Lisa Hodge to share her observations of the event. Lisa 
shared with the committee that the organization of the volunteers was poor; there was no 
signage; it was not easy to sign up online; volunteer shifts were too long; and there were not 
enough volunteers for the event in total.  
  
Vote On Committee Member Terms 
Mr. Petty asked to table voting on committee member terms until we have all committee 
members present.  
  
Upcoming Concerts & Movies  
Mr. Petty asked if any of the committee members would be able to help with the movies and 
the concerts. Mrs. Talmage said she would be able to help with the movies in the park.  
 
Mr. Petty asked the committee members to see what their future availability for volunteering 
would be.     
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:13 p.m. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


